
PHONEMASTER FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 10, 2019 

 

Thank you to all of our parent volunteers for your time and donations for another successful 

Ligonfest.  Although we had to move the activities indoors due to inclement weather, the 

students enjoyed the festivities with their friends and teachers.  

 

Just a few reminders for the coming week: 

 

6th and 7th grade awards ceremony will be held on Monday, June 10 beginning at 8:30 am 

in the auditorium.  

 

8th Grade Moving Up Ceremony will be held on Tuesday June 11 from 9-11 am.  Doors will 

be opened at 8:45 am.  Guests are required to have a  ticket for entry into the auditorium.   

Overflow guests can view the ceremony through a live stream in the gym.  Overflow seating is  

available on a first come, first served basis. Students can be checked out by parent/guardian 

immediately following the ceremony. 

All visitors, please enter on Haywood Street not through the Front of the School.  

A MESSAGE FROM THE LIGON ARTS BOOSTERS:  As the year winds down we wanted 

to take a moment to thank you for supporting the arts at Ligon this year and to ask for your 

continued support in the upcoming year!  Please consider reserving your spot now in the 

2019/2020 Playbill as an Arts Patron, Sponsor or Friend or joining LAB as a 2019/2020 member 

to help fund the amazing plans the Ligon arts department has for the upcoming year!    

 

Use the following links or go directly to our website www.ligonartsboosters.com and click on 

donate.  

 

Patron of the Arts ($300): http://ligonartsboosters.com/make-a-donation/ 

 

Sponsor of the Arts ($200): http://ligonartsboosters.com/make-a-donation/ 
 

Friend of the Arts ($100): http://ligonartsboosters.com/make-a-donation/ 
 

Member ($35): http://ligonartsboosters.com/make-a-donation/ 
 

 

Please keep in mind, that the office summer hours will be Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 

3:00 pm  

 

On a final note, we want to wish our 8th graders the very best as they transition into high school 

next year.  We are thankful for all of our families that have been with us over the past several 

years for your support and generosity and for sharing your children with us.  
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For our returning students and their families, we look forward to seeing you in August . 

 

We hope you have a wonderful and exciting summer.  Please remember to check our website 

regularly throughout the summer as we add dates for upcoming events .   

 

Have a great summer, Ligon families! 

 

Remember, Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


